
From: M Harris <mhlawfirm77@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/5/2014 4:42:46 PM
Subject: Augusta Road/Old Augusta Road Intersection a/k/a Highway 25

Attachments: JanetOakleySecretaryofTransportation.pdf

Dear Ms. Veldran:

Please see attached copy of letter per Senator Karl B. Allen request .

With Kind Regards,
s/Marie Harris
Marie Harris
Legal Assistant to Karl B. Allen
(864) 235-9049

On Thursday, August 28, 2014 10:59 AM, M Harris <mhlawfirm77@yahoo.com> wrote:

Dear Ms. Oakley:

Please see attached letter from Senator Karl B. Allen in the above-referenced.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.

With Kind Regards,
s/Marie Harris
Marie Harris
Legal Assistant to Karl B. Allen
(864) 235-9049
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